
 

 

 

 

  Sophomore Class Cabinet will meet after school in Ms. Peda’s 

room (C310) on Friday, March 13) until 3:30pm to hang up flyers and make posters for the upcoming donation 

drive. 

Spring break is the cut off to pre-order your yearbook. After spring break, we will not 

be able to guarantee books and will start a waiting list just in case extra become available. To reserve your 

book, visit www.YearbookOrderCenter.com and use school code 3361.  

 

:  Senior Banquet is Friday, April 24 from 6 to 10 p.m. at Villa Cesare. Tickets will 

go on sale Monday, March 16 and ticket sales will close before spring break. Tickets are $35 and may be 

purchased through the school store. No outside guests or underclassmen will be allowed. This costume-party 

event is only for the LC Class of 2020 and will include dinner, dancing and class "Most Likely To" awards.    

 

  Representatives from Herff – Jones will be here on Main Street during lunches on 

Monday, March 31st.  Cap and Gowns will be distributed on Friday, May 1, during PtE.  
 

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

 AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
mailto:tutoring@lcscmail.com

